
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE HELP REDUCE
THE SPREAD OF VIRUSES

IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK
PLEASE KEEP THEM

HOME!

Kia ora koutou, 
Welcome to our new students and their families.  
It's been a rainy few weeks and we have been so lucky to have not been affected here at school with the
heavy rain. Our thoughts go out to families that have been affected.

Spare clothes
Please pack a spare set of clothes for your child in their school bag, in case they need to change during
the day. Our spare clothes supply has been diminished and we are asking for donations of girl's and
boy's trousers in various sizes in good clean condition.

Runathon is this Wednesday! - Please wear your house colour!
Our Runathon is Wednesday this week and we have some incredible prizes to give away so please share
your child’s sponsorship page far and wide! https://orewabeachrunathon.raiseit.co.nz/hub 
We are asking if students can wear their house colours if possible, if you are unsure of your child's house
colour please contact the office or your child's teacher. We have nearly $15k today and have an
aspirational goal of $20k so please encourage whanau and friends to support us.

Runathon Info:
Runathon starts at 1 pm this Wednesday on the backfield
1:10pm - 1.25pm Years 0 & 1 Kereru Team
1:30pm - 1:50pm Years 2 & 3 Piwakawaka & Tui Teams
2:00pm - 2:30pm Years 4, 5 and 6 Kea & Weka Teams

Health Education Survey
You may be aware that there is new legislation coming out about what we teach in schools. “Sexuality
and Gender Education Years 1-8”
What we teach, is also determined by what our community would like us to teach their children. Your say
here is very important.
Please click on the link below to complete the survey on Health Education at Orewa Beach School.
https://forms.gle/exawJV3Fc9ujMjev5
The information captured in this survey will help us to shape learning moving forward. 

Arriving late to school
We have had an increase in students arriving late to school. We would really appreciate you supporting
your child to be at school before the 8.55 am bell. Students are so much more settled for the day and
ready to learn when they have time to get ready and greet friends in the morning. If you are late please
drop your child off at the school office to sign in to reduce the disruption to other students that are in
class that have started their learning. 

Winter sports
It is great to see so many of our students entering winter sports. This year we have 5 netball teams, and
2 hockey teams and are in the process of putting together some basketball teams which will hopefully
kick off next term. We are also taking 6 rippa rugby teams to the upcoming interschool rippa
tournament, 3 teams to the year 5/6 football tournament and our year 6 netball team will head down to
Northcote Netball Centre later in the term to take part in an interschool competition. 
Thank you to all the coaches, managers and parents/caregivers who are involved, your support is very
much appreciated because without your help we would not be able to run so many sports for our
students. 

Pink Shirt Day This Friday 19th May! - Wear Pink!
Wear pink to school this Friday and bring a gold coin donation if you can, all proceeds will go to support
children's mental health.
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What's on

May
17th Runathon Day 
18th Interschool Rippa Rugby
18th PTA Meeting 3 pm
19th Pink T-shirt Day 
26th Cultural Day

June
2nd Teachers Only Day (School Closed) 

8th PTA Meeting 3 pm 
13th BOT Meeting 5 pm 
15th Interschool Football 
21st Year 6 Netball Inter-school 
27th June Kereru Zoo Trip
29th School Conferences 
30th End of Term 2

He waka eke noa: We are all in this together

Arohanui.
Katherine Pascoe - Principal

https://orewabeachrunathon.raiseit.co.nz/hub
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